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5th September 2023 
 
Academic Year 2023/2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Welcome to a new academic year at Ellington Primary School. We hope you have all had a 
fantastic summer despite the weather!  
 
During the holidays, you should have received a Welcome Presentation for your child’s class. 
We hope that you found this useful and answered any questions that you may have had. If 
not, please don’t hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher who will be available every 
morning and night outside of their classroom door.  
 
As mentioned prior to the holidays, we have had a lot of work going on in school. 
Unfortunately, due to the poor weather, the new roof installation is behind schedule and 
there has been a lot of damage in the school. We have been working hard to prepare the 
school as best we can for the children returning but the work will continue until October 
13th.  
 
The staff car park is out of use until this time, so parking around school will be very 
crowded. If you could help us by not parking outside of school, that would be fantastic. We 
will continue our walking bus on a Tuesday and Thursday morning. If you would like to join 
us, we meet at the top of Ashington Road at 8:20.  
 
Extra-curricular clubs will begin in Week 3 and a letter will be sent out this week detailing 
what is on offer.  
 
The children return to school tomorrow, Wednesday 6th September. We are all looking 
forward to another successful year!  
 
Best Wishes,  
 
Mr Hodgson 
Headteacher  
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